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Indiana Department of Revenue announces that five counties have 
increased their income tax rates effective October 1, 2022  
 
Effective October 1, 2022, the Indiana Department of Revenue announced that the following five counties 
have increased their income tax rates: 
 

• Boone County: 0.017 (increased from 0.015)  
• Johnson County: 0.014 (increased from 0.012)  
• Knox County: 0.017 (increased from 0.012)  
• LaPorte County: 0.0145 (increased from 0.0095)  
• Monroe County: 0.02035 (increased from 0.01345) 

   
All Indiana county income tax rates are available in Departmental Notice #1 (rev. October 1, 2022). Note 
that the October 1 update includes withholding instructions for the new adopted child exemption. 
 
Indiana county income tax withholding applies to employees who live or work in any of these counties. County 
income tax rates for residents are based on the employee’s Indiana county of residence on January 1, 2022; for 
nonresidents, county income tax rates are based on the individual’s county of principal business or employment on 
January 1, 2022.  
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The information contained herein is general in nature and is not intended, and should not be construed, as legal, 
accounting or tax advice or opinion provided by Ernst & Young LLP to the reader. The reader is also cautioned that this 
material may not be applicable to, or suitable for, the reader's specific circumstances or needs, and may require 
consideration of non-tax and other tax factors if any action is to be contemplated. The reader should contact his or her 
Ernst and Young LLP or other tax professional prior to taking any action based upon this information. Ernst & Young LLP 
assumes no obligation to inform the reader of any changes in tax laws or other factors that could affect the information 
contained herein. Copyright 2022. Ernst & Young LLP. All rights reserved. No part of this document may be reproduced, 
retransmitted or otherwise redistributed in any form or by any means, electronic or mechanical, including by 
photocopying, facsimile transmission, recording, rekeying, or using any information storage and retrieval system, without 
written permission from Ernst & Young LLP. 

 

Contact us for more information 

mailto:kristie.lowery@ey.com
mailto:Kenneth.hausser@ey.com
mailto:debera.salam@ey.com

